
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

June 30, 2020 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attention:  Ms. Christine Long, Registrar and Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 

 
 

Re:  January 1, 2021 Rate Application / EB-2020-0059 
 
On November 13, 2019, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued a letter to all licensed 

electricity distributors in which it identified the list of distributors expected to file a Cost of 

Service Application. In Appendix A of that letter, Waterloo North Hydro Inc. (WNH) was 

scheduled for rebasing for rates effective January 1, 2021, with a filing date of April 30, 2020. 

 

Subsequently, on March 19, 2020, WNH advised the Board that it would be delayed in filing 

its Application due to the Covid-19 Pandemic and would be submitting June 30, 2020. 

Accordingly, WNH now submits its 2021 Cost of Service Application. 

 

WNH has forwarded the PDF version via the Board’s web portal. WNH has not provided hard 

copies, as outlined in the OEB Digitization Program Announcement released June 23, 2020. 

 

If there are any questions, please contact Alyson Conrad at 519-888-5550, 

aconrad@wnhydro.com  or me at 519-888-5542, asingh@wnhydro.com. 

 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Albert P. Singh, MBA, CPA CGA 
Vice-President, Finance and CFO 

526 Country Squire Rd. 
Waterloo ON  N2J 4G8 

Telephone  519-888-5542  
Fax  519-886-8592 

E-mail  asingh@wnhydro.com 
www.wnhydro.com 

 
 

WATERLOO NORTH HYDRO INC. 
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